
Meeting Minutes  

Nazareth Area Immediate School 

7 PM Tuesday, November 9, 2021 

Meeting Called to order: 7:02 PM 

Meeting Adjourned: 7:30 PM 

BOARD MEMBERS: Lori Kolb, President; Cindy Hamm, Vice President; Melissa Smith, Secretary; Tracie 

Burton, Treasurer; Laurie Morgan, Fundraising; Jodi Trach, Volunteer Coordinator 

NAIS REPRESENTATIVES: Mr. Yanek, Principal and Mrs. Delbene, teacher representative 

ATTENDEES:  13 participants via Zoom 

WELCOME:   

• Meeting called to order- 1st motion by Mrs. Delbene and 2nd motion by Cindy Hamm 

• Pledge of Allegiance 

•  September meeting minutes approved by Cindy Hamm and Mrs. Delbene 

 

PRICIPALS REPORT: The end of the marking period is right around the corner.  There is one more 

student activity before Thanksgiving break (decorating turkeys and a video.)   

TEACHER’S REPORT: The Student Life Committee is creating a nice environment within the school.  Their 

last activity was a STEM activity and it went really well.  Thank-you to the Nazzy store volunteers and the 

PTO.  We will be looking into a sign up genius for the teachers to sign up as well. 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT (Lori):  Mrs. Fehr is looking for help handing out t-shirts for Wreathes Across 

America.  Chalk the Walk will be taking place from 5-7 on November 15th.  We can’t wait to see what 

everyone is thankful for.  There will be light refreshments as well. The PTO unanimously voted to add 

$150 for this new line item. The first motion was made by Tracie Burton and a second was made by 

Cindy Hamm. The Nazzy store went well.  We are looking to expand the spots to get more volunteers.  

TREASURER’S REPORT (Tracie): Budget update, the bank account didn’t move this month.  The taxes 

were just completed so next month there will be a $75 deduction for those services. 

FUNDRAISING REPORT (Laurie)  Holiday Shoppe will open on 11/19, Spirit Wear Black Friday Sale 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: Scholastic Book Fair (Tracey) Hospitality update (Luana Negro)- A first motion 

was made by Tracie Burton and a second by Sue Abt to increase the hospitality budget from $1,000 to 

$1,500.  No one was opposed.  Giving Tree (Christa Fritz and Ali Kusilek)- We are doing this a little earlier 

this year due to potential delays.  More information on this event will be out shortly. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: Meeting concluded at 7:30 PM.  Our next meeting with be December 7, 2021 

 


